
 

We now have a guest Wi-Fi here at Church. 
 Network is : Ashburton Baptist Guest 

 Password: Welcomefamily 

Make sure you agree to the Terms & Conditions. 

 

21 May 2023 

Shane Cochrane 

 

 

Clint Hawkes - Youth Pastor 

Jo Annear - Administrator 

Jenny Kelleher - Connect &           
Missions 

4 June 2023 

         14 April            
    2024 

 

- chairman 



MONDAY 15th 

 11am-1pm  Community Lunch 

   and Bible study  

TUESDAY  16th   

9.30am-12pm  Community Coffee  

12-1pm  Combined Prayer       

                                   

WEDNESDAY  17th   

6.45-8am Prayer in Oasis  

10am-12pm Mums and Bubs 

   

THURSDAY  18th 
9.30am-12pm  Community Coffee      

FRIDAY  19th 
6.45-8am       Prayer in Oasis 

SATURDAY 20th 

         

SUNDAY  21st 

9.30am             Prayer 

10.00am  Service   

5pm   Prayer 

CHURCH FAMILY PRAYER LIST 

• Please keep praying for George Rendall and 
Caleb Jackson in their significant health        
challenges. 

• Pray for parents, children and teachers as they 
head into their end of term school holidays. 

• Some within the wider farming community are 
aware of drought conditions.  Pray for the wider 
Ashburton district farming community who are 
experiencing more stress than usual. 

• Pray for emergency and health services in the 
community such as St John, the Police, Fire    
service and doctors and nurses both at the     
hospital and local medical centres. 

 

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday to Wednesday 9am—2pm 

Thursday 9am-1pm 

Friday CLOSED 

 

Kids -  You are     
upstairs today.   
Enjoy! 

LUNCH WITH KERRY & ANNIE 

Anyone from Kerry’s and Annie’s day in Ashburton, 
are invited to a shared lunch at Shane and Karyn 
Cochrane’s home, 167    Company Road.  The lunch 
will be at 1pm    following this morning’s service.  
Please bring a plate of food to share and come for an     
extended catch up and reminisce.  They will be     
leaving for Christchurch at 2.30pm. 

BAPTISM 

If anyone is considering being   
baptised, please talk to either   
Pastor John or Pastor Clint.    

TAX REBATE RECEIPT LETTERS 

Tax Rebate letters will be ready probably early next week 
(Bob is just waiting for CATAS to confirm his final figures).  

To claim the rebate we need full names and physical ad-
dresses. As email delivery is preferred, please make sure 
your details are correct with the office.   If you wish to have 
a paper copy, it will need to be collected from the office. 

EASTER CAMP UPDATES 

Last Sunday some of our young people shared their story of 
Jesus at work in their lives and their response to Him.  They 
also prayed for a few people who came forward and we  
understand that some good things have happened and we 
give thanks for God’s grace and power at work.  Please   
continue to pray for our young people post Easter Camp 
that the Lord will continue to encourage them heaps. 


